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ESSAGES FROM OUR MEMBERS M 



T a f t  F i r e w o r k s  S h o w  2 0 1 8  
On Wednesday, July 4 at approximately 9pm, we will launch fireworks at the Rails to Trails for 

the 6th year in a row!  Join us for another year and enjoy bounce houses, food, jewelry, 

clothes, toys, and more from our amazing vendors.   

Thank you to everyone who has donated to the Taft Fireworks Show for 2018.  We have met 

our goal to Fund the Fireworks for 2018.  We invite you to bring your family and your chairs 

and blankets to watch the best show in Kern County.   



ESSAGES FROM OUR MEMBERS M 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 

No City Coun-
cil  

4 

No Sit n Sip 

5-10pm, Taft 
Fireworks 
Show 

5 

Chamber 
Closed 

6 

Chamber 
Closed 

First Friday 
Cruise Night 

7 

8 9 10 11 

No Sit n Sip 

9:30am, EDD 

5pm, Industry 
Night @ Taft 
Petroleum 
Club 

12 13 

Chamber 
Closed 

9am, West 
Side Family 
Health Care 
Ground 
Breaking 

14 

15 

Service for 
Charmayne 
Brooks @ The 
Fort 

16 

 

17 

9am, Arch 
Committee 
meeting 

12-6pm, 
Houchin 

6pm, City 
Council 
meeting 

18 

No Sit n Sip 

4pm, Planning 
Commission 
meeting 

19 

9:30am, EDD 
Seminar 

20 

Chamber 
Closed 

21 

22 23 24 25 

No Sit n Sip 

26 

9am, Coffee 
with a Cop @ 
McDonald’s 

27 

Chamber 
Closed 

28 

29 30 

 

31     

July 2018 

The Taft Chamber will have reduced hours and services for 

the month of July.  The office will be open Tuesday—

Thursday 8am—2pm.  We will not be hosting Sit n Sip for 

the month of July.  We will return to regular office hours, 

beginning the week of August 7. 



M ESSAGES FROM OUR MEMBERS 

The West Side Health Care District is increasing  
services to the West Side, beginning with the  

construction of the expanded West Side Family 
Health Care Clinic.  The 12,810 square foot clinic will 

be built adjacent to the existing Urgent Care,  
located at 100  E. North Street in Taft, CA.   

The project is currently in the bidding stage and will 
include a groundbreaking celebration in the  

upcoming months.  The clinic is partially funded 
through a USDA loan, District contribution, and  

private philanthropy.   



Thank you to new and returning members for 

June 2018 
 

Membership renewal packets for 2018 are in the  mail.  
Please consider joining us for another great year in Taft!  
If you would like a membership packet, please call us at 

661-765-2165 or taftchamber@gmail.com.   

Memberships are affordable and allow your business the 
opportunity for exposure through our weekly emails, 

monthly newsletter, office, and referral  services to resi-
dents and visitors to our community. 

 

 

Accelerated Environmental Service 

Hey Girl, Go Fly Boutique 

 

 

LAST CALL FOR MEMBERSHIPS FOR THE 2018-2019 
DIRECTORY 

Chromebook / Internet Promo for Taft 
By: San Joaquin Valley Regional 

Broadband Consortium 
 

The Kern Community Foundation recently alerted 
the Taft College Foundation of low cost internet and 

a free Chromebook give away by the taxpayers of 
California from which Taft residents may benefit.   

www.fresnostate.edu/academics/oced/oced-
newsletter/may-2018/sjvrbc.html 

The Office of Community and Economic  
Development from Fresno State announces Low-

Cost Internet and Free Chromebooks for many San 
Joaquin Valley Households 

The San Joaquin Valley Regional Broadband Consor-
tium (SJVRBC) is continuing efforts to close the digi-
tal divide by expanding outreach in rural communi-

ties, and working with partner organizations to offer 
sign-up incentives. SJVRBC is connecting households 
with low-cost internet options from providers such 
as AT&T, Charter Communications, Comcast, Fron-

tier Communications and others – and many house-
holds are even eligible to receive a free Chrome-

book upon subscribing for service.  



 
400 Kern Street 
Taft, CA 93268 
661-765-2165 

www.taftchamber.com 

Executive Director: Dr. Kathy Orrin 
kathy.taftchamber@gmail.com 

 
Director of Operations: Shannon Jones 

shannon.taftchamber@gmail.com 

2018 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

President: Jordan Miller 
Roger Miller Insurance Agency 

 
1st Vice President: Les Clark III 

Westside Recreation & Park District 
 

2nd Vice President: Rodney Wikoff 
West Hills Church of the Nazarene 

 
Treasurer: Bart Hill 

United Security Bank 
 

Jan Ashley 
Retired RN 

 
Jon Atherly 

Westside Furniture 
 

Devinder Bains 
Taft Chevrolet—Buick 

 
Bo Bravo 
Chevron 

 
Felix Bravo 

Pizza Factory 
 

Glenn Black 
Black/Hall Construction 

 
Emmanuel Campos 

Monarch Fleet Services 
 

Jeff Cooper 
Cooper’s True Value 

 
Dr. Deb Daniels 

Taft College 
 

Mary Ann Hagstrom 
Taft ARC 

 
Bob Hampton 

Westside Waste Management 
 

Ed Herrera 
Edward J Herrera Insurance Agency 

 
Deanna Jacobs 

Every Penny Counts 
 

Kathy Johnson 
Taft Community Garden 

 
Sandy Koenig 

Westside Community Resource Center 
 

Jamie Little 
Synagro 

 
Yvette Mayfield 

City of Taft 
 

Heather Mueller 
St. Andrew’s Church 

 
Kevin Patel 

Best Western Taft Plus Inn 
 

Alicia Price 
Aera Energy LLC 

 
Dennis Schertz 
Asian Experience 

 
Harry Starkey 

West Kern Water District 
 

Jerry Starr 
West Side Health Care District 

 
Adele Ward 

Taft City School District 
 

Tommy White 
Taft Union High School 

2018-2019 Taft Chamber Directory 

The Taft Chamber is accepting advertisements to be included in the 

2018-2019 Taft Chamber Membership Guide and Business Directory.  

This visitors guide is placed in our office as well as in local hotels and 

motels, restaurants, and retail establishments.  Additionally, copies are 

available at Taft City Hall, Westside Community Resource Center, Taft 

College, Taft City Schools, Kern County Board of Trade, and other enti-

ties around the area with visitors and residents who benefit from the 

use of the guide. 

For additional information on being included in this year’s guide, 

please give us a call at 661-765-2165 or stop by our office at 400 Kern 

Street.  Deadline is July 9! 

TAFT OILWORKERS MONUMENT 

SPACE IS LIMITED!! 

Call us at  661-765-2165 to order a brick for 

that special oilfield worker or family  

member to be placed at the  

Taft Oil workers Monument. 

4x8 Brick: $100—8x8 Brick: $175 


